
Western Region Meeting – Nov 8 

Membership Services Report 

 

All TRF’s are done the system is closed to creating new TRF’s, all monies are due to the ORA office 

before the 30th so please ensure you pay on time to avoid being in bad standing.   Please make sure you 

go through the final TRF’s now and find any mistakes.  I don’t want to be finding out in February that 

you missed someone on your TRF. 

 

Any additions to a TRF at this point forward need to be approved.  The regional additions get approved 

at the Region Level and the Provincial ones must go to committee.  Please send any additions you have 

to Membership Services for approval. 

 

Arena Audits are due, thanks to those who have sent them.  The ones that have not be handed in please 

do them before Nov 30th and Scan and send them to the Membership Services email.  Please put these 

on your websites for anyone to look at if they are coming to your city. 

 

Two Team Contracts – final date for them is Dec 15th.  Please have them to us a few days before that so 

that we have time to get them done.  We will not approve any without the form properly filled out with 

all the info, signatures and the secondary playing agreement.  G&T and Membership Services both have 

to approve these.  The players are not to be added to the second TRF and be playing for the second 

team till the approval is rec’d.  This year we have had many instances that the registrar is adding the 

player without approval.  At that point the player is playing illegally so fines could be given. 

 

Injury forms.  I hope all of you are encouraging your coaches to have those with them in their coaching 

bags so that it is not a big deal to get them filled out and sent in.  It is for the protection of the players. 
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http://www.ontario-ringette.com/administration/forms.php?sub=administration 

 

 

Email – memwrra@wrra.ca 

 

Thanks  
Melinda  Suchard 
Cell – 519-671-7470 
 


